Due to the Increased Outbreak of the COVID-19 Virus and for the Safety of Our Office Staff and Their Families.  The Drive-Thru Window Service will be Suspended Until Further Notice.  Please Use the Drop Box for Your Payments or Visit Our Website for Additional Ways to Pay.
www.ctwa.us

We appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 Thank you and Stay Safe.

C.T.W.A.
